Hannah Wigham

From:	Glenister, Jade	
Sent:	28 November 2017 12:30	
To:	Subject to RO	
Subject:	RE: BBC investigation - Brook House	
Hi Subject to RO		
l hope you are well.		
	dating me and apologies for the delay in replying, I was out of the office last week on grated all our IT systems over the last few days.	
Best wishes,		
Jade		
From: Subje	DPA	
Sent: 20 November 2017 12:	pro-section	
To: Glenister, Jade {	DPA	
Subject: FW: BBC investigation	- Brook House	
From: Subject to RO		
Sent: 14 November 2017 13:	DPA - Brook House	
To:	DPA	
Subject: FW: BBC investigation	- Brook House	
FYI		
From: Subject to RO		
From: Subject to RO ! Sent: 14 November 2017 13:		
То:		
Cc:	DPA	
Subject: BBC investigation - E	ook House	

Dear Alan

I have been asked to contact you in regards to a conversation I had recently about a member of ex-prison staff who featured in the BBC investigation into the behaviour of staff at Brook House. The member of staff went by the name of Jan Pascali (I think that was his surname). I commented on the fact that while I was at Wandsworth, he was under investigation for violence towards Prisoners. It was a while ago, and I cannot remember whether he left under investigation, or whether he resigned because he was offered a job elsewhere. However, I do remember that he was

certainly being looked at for his inal Subject to RO		rnor at the time was Louise Ysart; Subject to ROi mmissioning authority on any investigation.
Louise is now the Deputy Governor	at HMP Brixton.	
Thanks		
Subject to RO		
I	Prison	
DPA		